Mr S Molloy Pennaeth / Head teacher

15th July 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

Ref: New Academic Year

Firstly, may I take the opportunity to wish you all a fantastic summer holidays and hope you will be refreshed for the start of another wonderful year at Denbigh High School.

In order to make a positive start to the new term I would like to remind you of a few 'do's and don'ts':

<u>Uniform</u> - Thank you to all those who continue to ensure that their youngsters are wearing the correct uniform, not always an easy task I appreciate! However, there have been an increasing number of pupils wearing jeans and they are not part of our school uniform. Please ensure that in September the correct uniform is being worn.

Full requirements (please do read this carefully):

Girls



Succeeding Together - Progressing with Pride



Equipment – please bring all equipment every day in a suitable school rucksack (not handbag!)

- Suitable pen (blue or black), pencil, eraser and sharpener, 30cm ruler, calculator, geometrical set (no liquid paper is permitted) to be kept in a suitable pencil case.
- Coloured pencils, not felt pens.
- Pupil Planner (issued by school).
- School issued computer notebook and reading book.

<u>Conduct</u> – continue to follow our Code of Conduct to ensure your best possible learning:

- I will treat everyone in our community with respect
- I will comply with instructions
- I will keep hands, feet and objects to myself
- I have the right to learn in a safe environment

When arriving at school pupils are only allowed in through the side gate on Clwyd Avenue as the other entrances are used by vehicles.

Once again I hope you have a fantastic holiday and that you are refreshed and ready to start the term on Monday 5th September at 8:50 a.m.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S Molloy Headteacher

Ffordd Rhuthun Dinbych Sir Ddinbych LL16 3EX Ffôn 01745 812485 Ffacs 01745 815052

Cyd-weithio - cydlwyddo - â balchder
Succeeding Together - Progressing with Pride